
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF LYNDEBOROUGH 
 

The Lyndeborough Planning Board will meet  
Thursday, June 17, 2021 at 7:30pm at CENTER HALL  

to hear the following new applications: 
 

Three-Lot Subdivision 
Map 247, Lot 33 at 74 Baldwin Hill Road   
Owners Duane and Karen Forleo are proposing a 3-lot subdivision.  
They recently received a variance from the ZBA from 408.00 Soil 
Based Zoning. 
 
Lot-Line Adjustment between four lots 
Map 228, Lot 2, Map 228, Lot 02-03, Map 228, Lot 02-04, and  
Map 228, Lot 02-05 
Owners Tom and Ginny Chrisenton propose adjusting lot lines 
between four of their lots off Woodward Road. 
 
The meeting will follow current COVID-19 guidance and any Town 
restrictions in effect at the time. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend.  Please be aware this is a 
new location: Center Hall, 1131 Center Hall Road.  
 
-The Lyndeborough Planning Board 
 


